
That this committee should deal through the Secretary of 
the University in obtaining any architects' plans.

6. That the Committee should be asked to ascertain if the 
University is committed to dealing with the firm of Nobbs 
& Hyde» should the erection of a gymnasium be undertaken.

4. That for this purpose the Graduates' Society should be 
asked to form a committee on which there should be re­
presentation from the Board of Governors, such committee 
to obtain all the information as to (a) the cost of the 
erection of a building; (b) the sums of money already on 
hand which could be used towards it; & (c) to present a 
definite proposition.

3. That it should be conducted in such a way as not to 
interfere with any general campaign for funds for the 
University,

2. That the collections should be confined to graduates.

1. The Graduates’ Society be asked to enter on a campaign 
to collect a sum of money for the purpose of erecting 
a gymnasium.

That this meeting approves of the following suggestions

Dr. Martin then, in closing the meeting, summarized the results 
of the meeting, to which those present gave their assent. -

4.

oV Governors were giving the approval of that Board to the scheme, Sir 
Arthur explained that his Committee was not specifically charged to 
give a final decision, but that it might be taken for granted that the 
Board of Governors would give their sanction. In this Mr. John W. Ross 
concurred, insisting, however, that the scheme should not be proceeded 
with on the basis of a general campaign.

Mr. Paul Sise emphasized the need of collecting a sum sufficiently 
large so that the University should not be burdened with the expense 
of maintenance.
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